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QUESTION 2338

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 14 AUGUST 2017
(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO 26-2017)

2338.	Ms T M Mbabama (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:

(1)	With reference to his reply to question 2544 on 25 November 2016, what was the position of a certain person (name furnished) in the KwaZulu-Natal division of the Directorate for Priority Crime Investigation (DPCI) prior to the resignation;

(2)	were there any provincial heads of the DPCI in place prior to the 2016 appointments; if not, what leadership capacity existed in the DPCI in each province; if so, on what legislative basis were they appointed?
NW2583E
REPLY:

(1) The Provincial Head: Directorate for Priority Crime Investigation (DPCI), KwaZulu-Natal.

(2) [bookmark: _GoBack]Yes, provincial heads were appointed in each province.
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